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Both 8th and 6th grade students
have been coming into the HUB
to complete large-scale social

studies projects. The 6th graders
are working on large flags for

their Science and Social Studies
fair projects.

Questions? Comments?
Contact Elizabeth Linville

elinville@sumneracademy.org

Second-Grade Auction

Second-grade students got to show off their artistic skills
by planning and painting a class Auction item. Keep a look

out for this beautiful masterpiece completed by our Hawks
on February 22nd!

Summer @ Sumner 2025 has
launched! Check out all the
camp offerings by scanning

the code above or go to
www.sumneracademy.org



Kindergarten Habitats

It’s an exciting time of year for our
Kindergarten students as they dive into
the fascinating world of Earth’s diverse
habitats. They are learning about the
unique plants and animals found in
different environments in class, then visit
the HUB to participate in hands-on
challenges that reinforce their learning.

Recently, Kindergarteners began by exploring the Wetland habitat. They had the opportunity
to create their own Great Blue Heron models, incorporating long legs and a beak that help
them survive in their environment. Next, students studied desert habitats and were tasked

with designing a shady shelter for Larry, a UV-sensitive lizard. To meet the challenge,
students followed specific guidelines to build a structure that would allow Larry to crawl in

and out, while also providing shade to protect him for the intense desert sun.


